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25th June, 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
    Hunter’s Bar Virtual Sports Day 2020 
 

Welcome to Hunter’s Bar Junior School Virtual Sports Day! The Website is live!! 

HBJ-VSD-Google Site 

An alternative link is also available from our School website under the Sports tab.  

Please do not submit scores before 1pm as this will not allow your child/children to earn 
bonus points. 

Pupils can attempt the challenges more than once and submit their highest scores. If a pupil over the 
course of Thursday – Friday has another attempt and beats their previous score, this new score can 
be uploaded and the old score will be deleted. 

 

Our Virtual Sports Day will run from today Thursday 25th June at 1pm - Sunday 28th June at 6pm (to 
allow pupils to compete when it is suitable), however bonus points will be given to pupils who submit 
their scores today between 1pm-3pm. Staff will attempt to do all challenges in school apart from the 
Co-ordination challenge. Challenges not done in school can still be attempted at home and will still 
count towards Gem Families total scores once uploaded. 

For each challenge the gem family in 1st place will be awarded 100 points, 2nd-75 points,  3rd-50 
points and 4th place-25 points. "Exceptional performance" scores with pictures or videos of pupils 
competing in the challenges may also receive bonus points from our judges.  
 

 
Please ensure you warm up before 1pm (a Sworkit warm-up is available on the website if you want to 
use it) and wear appropriate sports clothing including trainers. Children are encouraged to enter into 
the spirit of the day with face paints, coloured hair, flags and banners. A shirt in the colour of your Gem 
family (red, white/yellow, blue or green) would be brilliant to wear! (especially for your photos)  

Please ensure that whatever activity you are doing you are performing it in a safe way, socially 
distanced in a suitable area and preferably under the guidance of parents/guardians.  

Be happy and stay safe!  

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr. Adebola and the Hunter's Bar Staff 

mailto:enquiries@huntersbar-jun.sheffield.sch.uk
https://sites.google.com/huntersbar-jun.sheffield.sch.uk/virtual-sports-day/home?read_current=1
https://app.sworkit.com/custom/-M9S8fp6_tMwuqRSLTNH

